
REMINDER: Registry Stamp Change

For all policies procured and delivered on or after January 1, 2012, every insurance
contract, including those evidenced by a binder, procured and delivered on or after
January 1, 2012 as a surplus line coverage under chapter 48.15 RCW must have a
conspicuous statement upon its face, which must be initialed by or bear the name of
the surplus line broker who procured it, as follows:

This contract is registered and delivered as a surplus line coverage under the
insurance code of the state of Washington, Title 48 RCW. It is not protected by
any Washington state guaranty association law.

Please note the OIC has approved use of the new registry wording on policies
procured prior to January 1, 2012.


